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CPTC Procedure: Distance Education Fees 
 
Coastal Pines Technical College (CPTC) is committed to providing students the opportunity to 
access quality instruction anytime, anywhere.  
 
CPTC students are informed of any charges associated with classes at the College at the time 
of course registration and through College publications. No additional fees are charged to 
students taking distance education courses, including verification of student identity. 
 
Responsibility: 
The Vice President for Academic Affairs has the overall responsibility for ensuring this 
procedure is implemented. 
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